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Barnstable Disability Commission 
Finance Sub Committee Meeting 

Barnstable Senior Center 
Minutes 

January 16, 2013 
 
Meeting called to order:  10:30 a.m. 
 
Attendees:  Patricia Andres; Merrill Blum; Marc Grenier; Jim Berks; and Tammy 
Cunningham.   Others Present: Dick Andres    
 
Excused absence:  Linda Cook 
 
 
1. Grants to the Challenger Club: 
 
Jim Berks made a recommendation to provide $1500 to the Challenger Club.  The $1500 
would be given in support of a new program the Challenger Club is putting together a 
program targeted towards young adults, age 18 and older.   A comment was made that the 
Challenger Club may have been a recipient of funds recently disbursed by United Way.  
 
A brief discussion was then held on the amount of funding remaining the BDC account.  
Currently balance is $43,158.94. 
 
2. Disability Commission Brochure: 
 
Jim Berks commented upon Linda’s return from vacation, she will begin putting together 
a new brochure for the Disability Commission.  Jim added Raye Kaddy will also assist 
with the review of the brochure.   Jim stated the reason he would like to update the 
brochure is to have available when attending events such as Village Days.   
 
Jim Berks added he contacted Cape Cod Textiles about having a tablecloth created.  The 
cost of the tablecloth would be approximately $140.  
 

3. Audobon 
 
The Commission is awaiting additional information prior to making a recommendation. 
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The next Finance committee meeting will be held in June. 
 
Adjourn at 11:12 a.m.  
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Tammy L. Cunningham  
 
 
 

 
 

 


